
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 
Headteacher: Mr Ed Seeley (0115) 956 1337 

www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk 
 

 

 http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood 

 http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood 

Christchurch Road, Hucknall, Nottinghamshire, NG15 6HX 

  

 

Thursday, 14 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Free school meal vouchers 

 

 

We can confirm that Nottinghamshire County Council will be using the Household Support Fund (provided 

by the Department of Work and Pensions) to provide support for the summer for the following children and 

young people: 

  

 Children and young people claiming free school meals (in a mainstream school, FE College, or 

alternative education setting) 

 2-year olds accessing a funded childcare place 

 Children accessing early years pupil premium 

As previously, we will provide vouchers for children using WONDE as previously issued 

  

A one off £50 payment per pupil will be provided for the summer period. 

 

These vouchers will be issued on Wednesday 20th July 2022 and you should receive an email confirmation.  

Please remember to check your JUNK email box. 

 

If you experience any difficulties with WONDE vouchers, please contact school on the email above by 4pm 

Friday 22nd July 2022. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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